
Croeso i Adran Cerdd!
At Chepstow School we are really proud of our Music department. 

We are very lucky to have three smaller practice rooms in 
addition to the classroom. Pupils are able to book these out at 

break, lunch and after school to practise in. 

We hold a large scale musical every year – we really hope you’ll 
be involved!! Everyone can take part, from Year 7 up to Year 13 
and it’s an absolute blast! We hold concerts every half term or 

term and have a thriving choir and orchestra.

Gwent Music peripatetic teachers visit weekly for lessons – you 
can learn anything from drums, to French horn and rap!

In lessons we learn the piano, guitar, drums and sing. We learn 
about the musical elements, compose our own pieces and jam 

out in groups.

We teach Music, not because we 
expect you to grow up to be 

musicians. 

We teach music so that you can 
express yourself; so that you can 

explore your creative side; so that you 
can work and learn with your friends; 
so that you can learn how to manage 
your time; so that you can improve 
your people skills; so that you can 

boost your confidence; so that you can 
have new experiences… the list goes 

on and on! Music is for everyone!

Music does a lot of things for a lot of people. It’s transporting, for sure. It can take you right back, years back, to the very
moment certain things happened in your life. It’s uplifting, it’s encouraging, it’s strengthening.”

Aretha Franklin


